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In this publication: 

 Citizen Petition 
 Environmental Assessment Worksheet 
 Environmental Impact Statement Need Decision 

 

Citizen Petition 
The following petition has been filed with the EQB requesting preparation of an Environmental 
Assessment Worksheet (EAW). The EQB has assigned the indicated unit of government to 
review the petition and decide on the need for an EAW. 

Petition Name: Twedt Rome 34 Swine Finishing Project 
Responsible Government Unit (RGU): Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) 

On September 22, 2020, EQB received notice from the MPCA (the designated RGU) that no 
permit applications have been submitted for this project. Per the requirements in 
MR 4410.1100 Subp. 9, the petition will remain in effect for one year from the date on which it 
was filed with the EQB (August 3, 2020). During that time, a prohibition on final governmental 



decisions (MR 4410.3100) remains in effect for any proposed project for which the nature and 
location is substantially similar to the project identified in the petition. 

 

Environmental Assessment 
Worksheet 

Chippewa Road Extension and Weston Woods 

Comment Deadline: October 28, 2020 

Project Description: Chippewa Road Extension and Weston Woods will include 
approximately 0.5 mile of collector roadway, 108 attached residential units, 42 detached 
single-family lots, and 30,000 square feet of commercial building space. Site development will 
include removal of an existing building site, grading, and installation of municipal sewer and 
water, streets, and stormwater systems. 

Link to Document: https://medinamn.us/chippewaeaw 
RGU: City of Medina 
RGU Contact: Dusty Finke, 763-473-4643, dusty.finke@medinamn.gov 

 

Environmental Impact Statement 
Need Decision 
The noted responsible governmental unit has determined the following project does not 
require preparation of an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS). The date below is the date 
of the determination. 

Kettle River Development 

Decision: Negative (no EIS ordered), September 15, 2020 

Link to Document: https://www.wyomingmn.org/kettleriverdevelopmenteaw 

RGU: City of Wyoming 
RGU Contact: Fred Weck, 651-462-4947, fweck@wyomingmn.org 

 

 

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 

*Links to environmental review documents were provided by the RGU. In the event that the link 
does not work, you may contact the RGU directly to request either a paper or electronic copy of the 



documents. If you are not able to connect with the RGU, please email EQB staff at 
Env.Review@state.mn.us, call 651.757.2873, or visit our website.* 
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